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TOMORROW: Webinar on Additional Grant Opportunities for VFC Providers  

 

Dear provider,  
 
VFC (Vaccines for Children) providers can join Dr. Erica Pan, State Epidemiologist, for a webinar 
tomorrow on the current state of the COVID-19 pandemic and low vaccination rates of underserved 
California children. Learn more about grant opportunities and about resources from Vaccinate All 58, 
California’s campaign for vaccinating all 58 counties in the state. 
 
You can register here: zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_B03Th3bHT66q3ZQApD8J5A  
 
 What: VFC Webinar: Current State of COVID-19 Pandemic Time 
 When: Thursday, February 3, 2022 at 12:30PM 
 Where: Zoom 
 RSVP link: zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_B03Th3bHT66q3ZQApD8J5A  
 
Children ages 12+ can now receive the COVID-19 vaccine and soon eligibility will be expanded to 
younger ages. With that in mind, please register to become a vaccinator and help end the global health 
crisis. 
 
Help ensure Californians under the age of 18 have the best possible opportunities for getting vaccinated 
as equitably, safely, and efficiently as possible. 
 
Learn more about our vaccine incentive program here: bit.ly/HPSMcovidprogram  
 
Contact PSinquiries@hpsm.org for questions. Learn more about Vaccinate All 58 here: 
www.vaccinateall58.com/  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, 
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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